
Republic of the Philippines 

House of Representatives 

Quezon City, Metro Manila 

Alfonso V. Umali, Jr. 
Representative
Second District, Oriental Mindoro

09 November 2022

MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Director
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Regional Office MIMAROPA
DENR Building, 1515 Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Claudio:

Greetings from the Second District of Oriental Mindoro!

This 19th Congress of the Republic of the Philippines, the undersigned intends to 
bring the House of Representatives and the national government agencies closer to 
our people through a coherent and systematic convergence program to provide the 
services and help that the Oriental Mindoreños need the most.

Hence, I am inviting you to a Regional Directors’ Meeting that will be held on 22 
November 2022 at the Club Filipino located at Club Filipino Avenue corner 
Eisenhower St., Greenhills, San Juan City, Metro Manila at ten o’clock in the 
morning. 

Moreover, it is most respectfully requested that your Office’s plans and programs be 
presented thoroughly in the said meeting. Your presentation will also serve as a 
guide for future budget hearings in the House of Representatives.

If you have any query on the abovesaid activity, you may contact Mr. Roland 
Ferdinand Q. Umali at the contact numbers provided below.

Your presence and full cooperation shall be highly appreciated.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

ALFONSO V. UMALI, JR.

_____________________________________________________________________ 

419 South Wing Annex Building, Batasan Complex, Quezon City 
Telephone No. (02) 8931-5001 Loc. 7984; Telefax No. (02) 8442-4129 

Email address: alfonsovumalijr@yahoo.com or alfonso.umali@house.gov.ph
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